
Eda Halliman as VOTING STAKEHOLDER on AD HOC HOLLYWOOD SIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Statement of Interest by applicant:

I have lived in Beachwood Canyon for 68 years at the Corner of Glen Holly and Beachwood. Until GPS, my

corner was the last place to take a picture of the sign before the trees got in the way. I would have 300 to

400 people a weekend in front of my house.” Although I am grateful for the dollars tourists bring to our

city, I find that the city of Los Angeles does not acknowledge the wear and tear on our streets that

accommodate the of thousands of tourists who come; that does not provide supervision by park rangers

to watch for smokers from different countries who may not speak English – in an area at high risk for fire;

or park rangers to monitor the traffic that mounts daily, completely irresponsible. The sign brings

millions of tourism dollars and the fact that the city does not help our neighborhood deal with this is

insulting as well as irresponsible.

I would like to part of any committee or group that would like to find solutions to this problem.


